
 

 

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 4 - 2022 
 
 

Week 8 
 

Optical Visit 
Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd 

December 
 

Whole School Assembly 
Friday 2nd December  

at 10:30am 
School Hall 

 

Week 9 
 

Optical Visit 
Monday 5th & Friday 9th 

December 
 

K-2 Movie Day 
Monday 5th December  

 

Year 6 ATSI Transition 
Friday 9th December  

 

Week 10 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Tuesday 13th December 

Ballina Water Slides 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Wednesday 14th December 

Pizza Lunch & Ten Pin Bowling 
 

Year 6 Farewell 
Wednesday 14th December 

Ballina Jockey Club 
From 5:00pm 

 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Friday 16th December 

Laser Skirmish 
 

Final School Assembly 
Friday 16th December  

 

Last Day of Term 4 
 

Friday 16th December  
 
 

Term 4 – Week  6 

Principal’s Message  

Year 6 BCHS Transition Day – Wednesday 16th November 
 

Our Year 6 students attended BCHS on Wednesday for an insight into what high school will 
look like for them next year.  They all had a great day and were able to mix with students 
from other schools. 
 

K-6 SRC Disco – Thursday 17th November 
 

A massive thank you to Miss Wilson, Mrs Faulks, Mr ‘DJ’ Hardy and the SRC Team for 
organising and running this event. It was fantastic to see so many students attend and 
dance the night away. Also thank you to all the parents and carers that danced and helped 
throughout the evening. It was very much appreciated.  Keep your eye out for photos in 
next week’s newsletter. 
 

Flood Grants – Lunch Orders from our Canteen  
 

A reminder that Friday 18th November is the last day to use the flood money for Canteen 
orders.   
 

Year 6 Farewell – Wednesday 14th December  
 

Our Year 6 Farewell will take place on Wednesday 14th December from 5:00pm at The 
Jockey Club, Ballina. 
 

A formal invitation has now been sent home with your child. 
 

Sickness 
 

There are a lot of different viruses going around our area at present.  If your child is 
unwell, please keep them home until they are symptom free.  This includes cough, cold-flu 
like symptoms, runny nose etc.  If your child presents to school with any form or sign of 
illness, the parents/carers will be contacted for collection of your child. 
 

It is our priority to keep our staff and other students safe and well.   
 
 

End of Term  
 

The end of term is fast approaching with only 4 weeks to go! 
 

We have a lot happening over the next few weeks and we understand our students are 
feeling tired after a big year.  Please ensure your child has a good night’s sleep, they have 
a fully packed lunch which includes fruit/vegetables (for crunch & sip), recess, lunch and 
water for their day.   
 

Semester 2, 2022 - School Reports 
 

Your child’s Semester 2 School Report will go home on Tuesday 13th December. 
 

Teachers & Classes for 2023 
 

We are currently working on classes for next year and as you can appreciate this is a big 
job.  Your child will be informed of their Class Teacher on the first day back next year. 
 
 
 
 

 

Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monster Raffle 

 

Our end of year Monster Raffle is fast approaching and will be drawn on Wednesday 7th December, 2022. 
 
All raffle ticket books need to be returned by Friday 25th November, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our school uniforms are now available from The School Locker (near Spotlight). 
 
If you wish to use your Education Fund money, the last day to purchase prior to the end of this term is Friday 9th December 
2022.   The School Locker will start taking orders using the Education Fund money from 27th January 2023.   
 
 
 
 

Canteen   

Monster Raffle 

Meal Deal 
 

Fried Rice 
Up & Go 
Yoghurt 

 

$6.00 

School Uniforms 



In Health, KF have been learning about nutrition and keeping our bodies healthy. We have investigated what the 

5 food groups are. This week we made fruity kebabs. Yum! 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class KF 
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